
 

UNIVERSITY HIGH SCHOOL 

Parent Volunteer Opportunities 

 

We are so excited to welcome our new Penguins to start the new school year. What an 

interesting year we had last year! Fortunately, we hope to welcome all our Penguins back 

on campus in the Fall.   

 

Are you interested in becoming a Parent Volunteer at UHS? If you are, please scan the 

opportunities we hope to avail to our parents (below) and return this form to us at 

uhs@tusd1.org at your convenience.   

 

 

Name:_____________________________ Your Email: _________________________________ 

 

 Administrative Offices 

 

Copy Room 

 

Special Events 

 

Counseling Office 

 

Any of the above 

 

Other:  ____________________ 

 

 

We will contact you as soon as we are able to invite our Penguin Parent Volunteers on 

campus. Thank you for your interest and understanding. 
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